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Why I Oppose HB 2025, Any new taxes and fees will only worsen Oregonians 

troubles with purchasing /maintaining affordable housing. We already have an 

affordable housing crisis; we can't afford more taxes. The solution is always more 

taxes not to stay within the budget. I have to operate within a budge why doesn't the 

state? Please don't make it harder to survive in the state of Oregon.   


